
FILE 

16-0253-GA-BTX 

From: webmaster(a),puc. state. oh. us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 107665 
Received: 6/26/2016 7:34:43 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 107665 AT:06-26-2016 at 07:34 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: (No first or last name submitted ?) 

CONTACT SENDER ? No 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

. (NO CITY?) , Ohio (NO ZIP??) 

. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (no home phone provided?) 
• AitexnSLtiwe: (no alternative phone provided?) ^ 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) J^ 

E-MAIL: (no e-mail address provided) 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Duke Energy 

• Name on account: Sharon Butler 
• Service address: 6215 Ridge Ave. 
• (no service phone number provided?) 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

This is in regard to OPSB Case numberl6-0253-GA-BTX.T his is in regard to the Natural Gas 
Pipeline that is proposed to run through my neighborhood. I highly oppose this plan for two 
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reasons.I have lived in the Pleasant Ridge area for over 25 years and I feel that for the first time 
in all those years we are seeing a real neighborhood recovery. Young people moving in as well 
as businesses. It will be a long and disruptive operation that can virtually stop and destroy what 
is being started.. The second is the small possibility , as we have seen in other communities in 
this country, of large and destructive explosions that can happen. This area is an historic and 
densely populated Cincinnati neighborhood, full of VERY middle class families. Let's not halt 
our forward motion with disruption and a possibility of dangerous repercussions. Thank You 
Sharon Butler 


